
From: Laurie Krauth   
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2022 12:48 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Don’t end mixed use at the George  
 
 
 
Hi. As a resident in a neighborhood that used to make good use of the shopping center where 
the George is now, I was really hopeful that there would be good commercial spaces available 
still within walking distance. Please encourage that plan to continue and do not approve more 
housing in the George. 
 
Thank you. 
Laurie Krauth 
Powell Avenue 
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